
Glitch Busters
November 2018

AMA #197



FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK

OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES

Attention club members: In the November 6 membership meeting we will be accepting 
nominations for the positions of President and Secretary.

I ask that all members please attend the meeting, make your vote count. So far No one 
has accepted or nominated anyone for the positions.

This is a great club and I believe there are members who can lead this club in the right 
direction, being a pillar in our community. So encourage your fellow members to vote. 
This is everyone chance to make a difference. Thank you all

We have not yet received the minutes from the October meeting.
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